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USE OF SCHOOL-OWNED VEHICLES
It is the policy of the Maysville Board of Education to provide various vehicles for use in different programs or for purposes other than student transportation. Regulations applying to the use of such vehicles are as follows.
Vehicles will not be used by staff members for personal use at any time. School-owned vehicles must remain parked at the school unless use is approved by the transportation director and/or the superintendent. Only authorized individuals may drive the vehicles. The use of a school vehicle by non-school personnel must be approved by the transportation director and/or the superintendent.
Vehicles shall not be driven out of the state without the written permission of the superintendent.
School-owned vehicles may be used for scouting purposes, meetings, and other official school use as approved by the transportation director and/or the superintendent.
All scheduling for the use of vehicles shall be made with the transportation director and/or the superintendent. A daily mileage log will be kept on each vehicle. A monthly report will be provided to the transportation director.
Vehicle Safety
Maintenance and repairs to vehicles and equipment shall be performed in compliance with board policy and administrative regulations. Personnel driving the vehicles are responsible for their care and condition.
Students will not be permitted to ride in the back, on the side, or on top of any school vehicle.
REFERENCE: Board Minutes dated November 19, 1993
